
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Business Alert 

 
 

 Commercial Burglaries  
016th District (Jefferson Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to businesses of the 016th District (Jefferson Park) of burglary 
related incidents that have occurred recently during the night. In these incidents, 
unknown offender(s) either shattered the front window of the business or pried open 
the front/rear doors to gain access and removed items from therein.   
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 6200 block of W. Addison on April 28, 2016 between 3:30 a.m. - 3:36 a.m.  

• 6200 block of W. Addison on April 28, 2016 between 3:30 a.m. - 3:36 a.m. 

• 4000 block of N. Milwaukee on April 18-28, 2016 between 8:00 p.m. - 9:55 a.m.   

• 5200 block of N. Elston on May 01-02, 2016 between 6:00 p.m. – 6:25 a.m.  

• 3900 block of N. Austin on May 02-03, 2016 between 9:00 p.m. – 6:30 a.m.   
 
What you can do: 

• Be aware of this crime and alert nearby businesses. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious groups loitering in the area. 

• Have and maintain a working surveillance system, both inside and outside your 
business. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information Contact the 
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
        HZ-242976, HZ-242979, HZ-243236, 

HZ-248009, HZ-249268, 
Reference: P16-N-094 

 
P16-N-094(BA) 

             May 03, 2016 
 


